
           

 

           Reception Curriculum Newsletter Summer 2024 
 
Hello and welcome back from what I hope was a lovely Easter break! Our first topic this 

term is Under the Sea. Through this topic we will be exploring the adventures of  
The Rainbow Fish and sharing non- fiction texts where we will be finding out facts 
about other sea creatures. 
Our main learning intentions from the EYFS are outlined below. 
                    

                            

 

                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 



           

 
               

 

 

 

                                               

                                                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember to continue to support your child across the curriculum, not only with 

their reading, writing and maths activities, but also to foster their imagination, 

inquisitive nature and explorative play.PE will be on a Wednesday and Thursday which 

will incorporate the use of balance bikes so please ensure appropriate PE kit is in school. 

Forest school will be on a Wednesday afternoon. 

If you have any questions or worries at any time, please do feel free to talk to a 

member of the Reception staff, pop a note in the contact book or email me on the class 

email address: reception@high-firs.kent.sch.uk.  

We are all looking forward to another exciting term with your children!             

                          Mrs Everest and Miss Dedu 

                                                                            

  

 



           

 
 

 

 


